
 

Date: 20.12.23 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

This is to inform you that a departmental meeting is going to be held tomorrow 

(21.12.23) from 1.30 p.m. to 2.45 p.m. in the Department of Geography. No class will be held 

in that scheduled period. You be given class assignment by the respective teachers. Kindly do 

the assignment and follow the decorum of the department.  

 

 

 

Susmita Sengupta 

Head 

Department of Geography 

 

 

 


